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Vancouver, Wash. – The Clark County Council is requesting applications for two openings 
on the Mosquito Control District Board of Trustees. 

  

The terms for the positions begin on Jan. 2, 2026, and end Dec. 31, 2027. 

  

The Board of Trustees oversees the work of the Clark County Mosquito Control District. The 
board establishes policy, manages expenditures, and approves contracts for services.  

  

The Board of Trustees is comprised of one member from each city or town in Clark County 
and three at-large members appointed by the Clark County Council.  

  

The board meets quarterly on the second Tuesday of February, April, June, August, October 
and December. The meetings begin at 7 pm and are currently being held in a hybrid format 
with both in-person and virtual attendance available.  

  

Applicants should send a résumé and letter of interest to Jake Goodwin, County Manager’s 
Office, PO Box 5000, Vancouver 98666-5000. Applications also can be sent by email to 
jake.goodwin@clark.wa.gov.  

  

Application deadline is 5 pm Friday, Oct. 10, 2025 

  

For more information, visit the Board of Trustees website. 

Contact Info: 
Mario Boisvert, District Manager, Clark County Mosquito District Board, 
mario.boisvert@ccmcd.org 
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